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I commute from Camas to Hillsboro every day for work. Allowing lane sharing 

definitely does work to keep traffic flowing.   

 I’m 58 years old, and have commuted my whole life on motorcycles. Visiting 

California various times in my life has shown me firsthand how I can keep moving 

and avoid getting rear-ended by a vehicle.  

 In foreign countries motorcycles and scooters are not only encouraged to filter, but 

are EXPECTED to. 

 Done in a prudent manner, lane filtering is safer for motorcyclists and scooter riders 

all the way around.  

 

                   Thank you  

                 Bob Weeks.  


